



TAX FAX FAX FAX FAX FAX FAX FAX FAX FAX F	
MPCA	Bob Storkamp
Sandra Miller-Moren	FAX NUMBER: 763-783-6695
218-828-2594 RE-	11/06/2006
ID # LEAK 00011764	TOTAL NO. OF PAGES INCLUDING COVER:
☐ URGENT ☐ FOR REVIEW ☐ PLEASE C	omment
2222 WOODALE DRIVE WOUNDS	

2222 WOODALE DRIVE, MOUNDS VIEW, MN 55112 PH.612-783-6300 FAX 612-783-6695

Sandra:

I hope this document will prove helpful to you in determining the status of our site. Please let me Know.

Thanks Bob Storkamp



LIBERTY CHECK



217 South Seventh Street
Suite 208
Brainerd, Minnesota 56401
Fax 1-218-825-9002
1-218-825-9001
1-800-498-3922

netibrnd@brainerd.net

September 17, 1998 (SKG06-1408-0109)

Mr. Al Storkamp Rollies Storkamp Garage Highway 25 South Genola, MN 56364

Re:

Documentation of Underground Storage Tank Closure, Rollie's Storkamp Garage, Genola, Minnesota, MPCA Leak No. 11764

Dear Mr. Storkamp;

On August 18, 1998, Northern Environmental observed the removal of two 1,000-gallon gasoline underground storage tanks (USTs) at the referenced site. Excavated soil was field screened for petroleum hydrocarbons using a photoionization detector (PID). Soil samples were collected from below the former location of each UST and submitted to an environmental laboratory for analysis for petroleum hydrocarbons. Field screening and soil sampling were conducted in accordance with Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) requirements.

The soil field screening did not detect a release at the site. Both USTs were in good condition, with minor surface corrosion observed upon removal. No soil staining was observed or odors detected at the site. Groundwater was not encountered in the excavation. Gasoline range organics (GRO) was detected at a low concentration (3.2 mg/kg) in one soil sample. As a result, a release was reported to the MPCA on September 8, 1998.

We are recommending that no further action be taken and that the site be closed. We are basing this recommendation on the following: the field screening results did not detect a release; the GRO detected is a low concentration; there appears to be minimal risk to site groundwater reported by you to be at a depth of 32 feet; and, the city of Genola is currently expanding city water to your area. A copy of the laboratory report is attached.

We are grateful for the opportunity to support your efforts. If we can provide you with any additional information, please contact Jan at (218) 825-9001 or (800) 498-3922.

Sincerely,

Northern Environmental Technologies, Incorporated

Jan F. Deick, PG Project Manager

Attachment: Laboratory Report
C: Jim MacArthur, MPCA Brainerd Regional Office